

## Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

8th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you of a staffing update in Minnows class.

Mrs Isted will be taking some time off of work in order to convalesce after having serious surgery this week. From Wednesday 9th November Ms Lindy Coulsden will be covering Mrs Isted's absence for the rest of this term. Mrs Mewburn will continue to be in class full time and we are pleased that we have been able to secure an experienced Early Years Teacher in Ms Coulsden.

During Mrs Isted's absence the Class Dojo will not be fully monitored so please send any urgent messages via the school office.

I am sure you will join me in welcoming Ms Coulsden and wishing Mrs Isted all our best wishes for a full and speedy recovery.

Kind regards

Miss K Martin

Headteacher

